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Britto, John

[ I

From: Benny Kritzer <benny.kritzer@gmail.com> ITEM }

Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2014 10:37 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: File Number: OP.13.013 and Z.13.0.36, File Name: Islamic Shea Ithna-Asheri Jamaat of
Toronto

Hello,

This is in regards to submitted plan for rezoning, File Number: OP.13.013 and Z.13.0.36, File Name: Islamic
Shea Ithna-Asheri Jamaat of Toronto

I want to submit my formal objection to this plan due to the following concemns:

1. All the surrounding area is low density residential area and farm lands. Building a high rise will not match
sky line of this area and will be an eye sore.

2. As it is Bathurst st is already congested most of the day, building a high rise will increase tremendously the
traffic and will cause further traffic jams that will be unbearable during the construction period and after.

3. This will lower the value of our homes which is our major investment in life, as it is we already pay too much
taxes which probably won't go down and combined with this plan will create substantial depreciation in our life
savings.

4. There is already the mosque tower which spoils the skyline, we don't need to add further eye sores.

Please notify me on the date and time of the public meeting and acknowledge the receipt of this e-mail.

Also what further steps can I take or Thornhill Woods community as a whole can take to object to this plan?

Regards,
Benny Kritzer
69 Pantano St.
Vaughan, ON
L4J0B2



